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Hi Ingrid,
 
Apology on the delay responding. Please find attached Council’s submission as discussed.
 
Regards,
 
                                                                                                      ​

OLIVIA YANA
EXECUTIVE PLANNER

​16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42 Merrylands NSW 2160
T 
E  
W www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au

From: Ingrid Berzins < > 
Sent: Tuesday, 20 September 2022 1:52 PM
To: Olivia Yana < >
Cc: Nathan Stringer <
Subject: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension - Council's updated response
 
Hi Olivia,
 
Just following up in relation to Council comments to the Wentworthville Northside West Clinic
extension RtS. I’ve left a few voicemails and was hoping to pass on Council comments to the
Applicant as soon as possible so that they can begin preparing a response/amending their
proposal.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on  or Nathan Stringer on

 
Kind regards,
 
Ingrid Berzins
Senior Planning Officer
Social and Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment
T    |  E   
4 Parramatta Square, Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au






